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MOVING FORWARD,with our 3rd newsletter and our 3rd month in the new 
year! Yes we are moving forward, and making tremendous progress just as 
planned!!  Our brand new COMMUNITY SERVICE TEAM continues to stay in 
FULL MOTION.....as we said before we continue to stand by our commitment to 
serve and be a light into the community.  

We are happy to acknowledge the French Church leadership, Pastor Cauvin 
Pierre, joined us in our meeting.  He let us know that the French church would be 
happy to participate and support our Community Service Department.  Pastor 
Pierre was very enthusiastic about our plans for the future and is looking forward 
to joining in with us and bringing his members who would love to participate as 
well being of service to the community at large.    

This month we are happy to inform you that ALCC (Abundant Life Community 
Center) has been working diligently toward getting the new center ready for new 
programs.  As you will see in our pictures located in this newsletter below.  We 
are also excited about our upcoming COMMUNITY YARD SALE Funraiser 
scheduled for Sunday March 29th, 7AM – 3:30 PM, we are welcoming Vendors, 
and all of the local community to bring your goods to sell!  All spaces are $10 
donation unless you are a Vendor, which your donation will be $20.  If you need 
a table it will be and additional $5 per table.  This a quarterly event.  
(some restrictions apply)  

If you recall from our newsletter last month, we were excited to inform you that 
we will be partnering with the City Of Las Vegas staff at the Doolittle 
Community Center, as well to pool our resources.  We were invited to come 
and meet with Councilman Cedric Crear, of The City of Las Vegas.  With the 
goal of requesting the Councilman to be our special guest to assist us in our 
Grand Opening, and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony!  Our meeting went even better 
than we anticipated.  We proceeded to meet with other extremely important 
dignitaries at that same time!  As we stated last month, we are looking forward to 
building a strong community relationship with the City of Las Vegas.  

Now, we want to make sure that you also are aware that our Wednesday Night, 
FREE PRAYER, FREE PRODUCE, FREE BAKERY, is still going STRONG!!!  
Everyone who attends the meeting on Wednesday nights are getting their 
double blessings....Spiritual and Physical FOOD!  I am sure that it is safe to say 
their refrigerators and cubbards are smiling every Wednesday night!! 

Reminder: We hold our regular meetings every 2nd Sunday of each month at 
11AM in the Community Center next door.  All are WELCOME to join in with us 
at any time!!  

Our team is on the move, so with each newsletter we will share many pictures 
with you, giving you a pictorial view of our goings and comings.  We hope you 
enjoy reading and watching the continued growth of the new community service 
department for 2020!   Also please remember to  take the time to visit us on the 
church website at: www.abundantlifelv.org click on Church Ministries and then 
Community Service, after which you can follow the links on our webpage!  We 
will share with you there, what ever we cannot share with you in this newsletter.  
Thank you so much for taking the time to read this, and we hope you continue to 
follow us as we move further into the new year!  BLESSINGS to you all!  Also on 
the back side we will share with you the Member Highlights!  Please enjoy our 
newsletter and don't hesitate to reach out to any one of us on this team with your 
questions and/or concerns!  

MUCH BLESSINGS from THE 2020 COMMUNITY SERVICE TEAM..... ENJOY....until next month!! 

Our Goals: (ALCC) 
Abundant Life Community Center
1.  COMMUNITY SURVEY DOOR TO DOOR
2.  LOCAL STORE HOUSE ORGANIZED
3.  10 GOODS
4.  WEDNESDAY NIGHT PRODUCE 
GIVEAWAY
5.  MONTLY 2 PAGE NEWSLETTER 
6.  PROJECT S.O.S.
7.  QUARTERLY COMMUNITY YARD SALE
8.  FEED A BUSINESS 
9.  HOMELESS YOUTH DINNER/LUNCH
10. MONTHLY COMMUNITY MEALS
11. MONTHLY MOVIE NIGHT
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     Meet and Greet with Las 
Vegas City 

Councilman Cedric Crear! 

“Wyleaner” L.V.Q.O.G., Councilman Cedric Crear, 
& Charing Yon

Our Objective:
TO BRING ENHANCED AWARENESS TO THE 
COMMUNITY, HIGHLIGHTING THE PRESENCE OF 
THE ABUNDANT LIFE SDA CHURCH, AND IT'S 
ABILITY TO SERVE THIS COMMUNTY WITH OPEN 
DOORS, OPEN ARMS, OPEN RESOURCES, AND LAST 
BUT NOT LEAST OPEN SPIRITUALITY.

http://www.abundantlifelv.org/
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    “WYLEANER” 
(Las Vegas Queen Of Gospel) 
      (CHAIRMAN)

Larry Evans  (ELDER)       Leo Jones 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS!!!
PLEASE participate in the 10-GOODS program, by bringing 10 non-perishable food items (NOT EXPIRED) every 3rd and 4th Sabbath to assist us in getting our Local Store House set up!  
Please understand that if you give food it MUST  NOT be EXPIRED!  We will throw it out if you give us expired goods.  You can also donate NEW CLOTHING for your 10-GOODS, these need 
to be NEW or bought from a USED clothing store ONLY with the tags still on them please!  They MUST be in EXCELLENT CONDITION PLEASE!   This community service department will not 
be giving out just anything to the people in the community.  Yes they are in need, but this does not mean that they want to receive just anything.  We want to keep the reputation of this 
church in great standing in the community by giving out food/clothing of good quality!  ALL SHOES are to be NEW and STILL in the BOX!  At this current time we need FOOD and SHOES, we 
do not have our racks up yet for clothing to hang on, so please do not begin to give clothing just yet.  We will let you know when we are set up to receive clothing, and we will also need 
hangers at the same time.  All donations are to be delivered to the fellowship hall next door. 
For questions ask  Sister “Wyleaner”  (702) 242-2100 or any one of our team members shown above.  Thank you in advance for your 10 GOODS donations.

Mary Alexander Gerard Baghdassarian 

    Pamela Wells 
       

Special thanks to: 
Dennis Cooper, for his plans to install our clothes racks 
as soon as we are ready.
Calvin Peterson, for his plans to fix and install new 
doors.  

  

“Brother Larry Evans and I are Installing the new shelves... 
Donated by Patricia Everson”

    Elizabeth Boyd
       

    Marie Pierre Louis 
       

    Montina Pruitt
       

    Pamela Wells 
       

    Velvet Richey
       

    Charing Yon 
       

I'm taking measurements for the new racks!

Wednesday night FREE PRAYER, FREE PRODUCE, FREE BAKERY!Our “Thank You” cards finally arrived 
created and designed by Pathfinder: Suryea
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